
’40s-era  musical  performance
at LTCC
The Tahoe Choir and Lake Community College Chorus will be
“Puttin’ On the Ritz” during the three concerts in May.

The shows at LTCC Duke Theatre are May 4 and May 5 at 7:30pm,
and May 6 at 2:30pm.

The  box  office  will  open  one  half  hour  before  each
performance. Tickets are $l0 for adults and $8 for seniors and
students.
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